

2019-09-03 DuraCloud Contributor Call

Call Details

- Time: 4:00pm Eastern Time ([find your time here](#))
- Join Zoom meeting: <https://lyrasis.zoom.us/j/164234988>
- [blocked URL](#) - Indicates who will be taking minutes

Attendees

- [Bill Branan](#)
- [Heather Greer Klein](#) ★
- [Nicholas Woodward](#)
- [Courtney C. Mumma](#)
- [Danny Bernstein](#)
- [Andy Foster](#)

Agenda

(If you have an agenda suggestion/addition, please leave a comment!)

1. Updates - status and activity
 - a. DuraSpace
 - i. Planning for [DuraCloud 6.1.0 release](#)
 - b. TDL
 - c. CANARIE grant
2. DuraSpace to LYRASIS transitions
 - a. DuraSpace Slack channel
3. Operations notes, issues, concerns
4. Updates from or planning for relevant conferences/events
5. Development activity, PRs and reviews
6. Priority development work (see [backlog](#))
 - a. [Priority issues list](#)

Resources

DuraCloud documentation

1. [User documentation \(wiki\)](#)
2. [Deployment documentation \(github\)](#)

Minutes

- All the work for 6.1 release is merged, not anticipating adding anything else. LYRASIS staff out next week for retreat, won't hear from us until the following week. Want to get release out the following week.
- TDL: handled some GUI issues last week. Met with one of two users who primarily use Glacier, they agreed to move off of that to S3 with duplication policy. Moving data soon. Others are using Chronopolis.
- CANARIE grant: moving along, new developer is working on the grant now. Notification and email parts are complete. A couple of alpha testers in place, tracking bugs internally. Hoping to dockerize the Mill and put on auto-scaling system. Nothing left to move from AWS. Will do PR when testing is through. Some issues with duplication policy in Swift to S3 so investigating that and a few other bugs.
- No operational issues of note
- No other development planned on the LYR side in the short term. Nick found a handful of similar UI issues that he could work on this week if there is time enough for review and merge. Bill would like to see all PRs in by the end of next week and could test/review/merge after the retreat.
- Not reviewing priority list until after the next release.

Actions